
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    March 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
2024 City Council Advance Summary Report 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City Council and Executive Management Team met on January 26 and 27, 2024, for the 
annual City Council Advance. Staff’s presentation will include a summary of the work of the two 
days and a review of the 2024 City Council Priorities and Outcomes.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Presentation 
- Attachment – Summary Report 
 


